
NOTICE 

  
In compliance of the Order issued by Government of Uttar Pradesh dated 15.04.2021 (Letter 
enclosed), it is directed that the Dayalbagh Educational Institute (Deemed to be University) shall 
follow the norms mentioned in the letter and therefore, as in the past, supervised on-line classes 
shall be held by all teaching and non-teaching faculty and staff. 
  
Teaching fraternity shall use on-line supervised mode for teaching as practiced in the past. 
  
Teachers are expected to deliver the on-line supervised mode lectures from the University 
Campus so that adequate infrastructure for on-line delivery of courses as practiced in the past 
can be efficiently and effectively used. For further clarification, please contact the Registrar/Dean 
Administration/Controller of Examinations of the Institute. 
  
Copy to: - 
  

1.      The Registrar, DEI 
2.      The Controller of Examinations, DEI 
3.      The Treasurer, DEI 
4.   The Deans and the Principals with a request for further dissemination of this piece of 
information to all stakeholders, students, teachers, staff, and others 

5.   Prof. V. B. Gupta and Sh. Rakesh Mehta for further dissemination of this piece 

of information to Centre Incharges 

6.      The Chief Proctor and Proctors of the Faculties 
 


